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Comment:	

Japan	reconfirms	the	principle	that	disunification	shall	not	be	applied	to	published	
encoded	characters.	As	ISO/IEC	10646:2020/Amd	2:2025	has	already	been	
published,	this	principle	is	applied	here	as	well.	

Therefore,	the	current	status	of	U+2A50D,	U+5CC0,	U+72CA,	U+7BF9,	U+26B20,	
U+2F93B,	and	U+21694	should	be	maintained.	


